

St. Cuthbert's School Newsletter

Friday 6th October 2017

www.stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk www.northtynesidecatholic.org.uk/

#stcuthbertsns

Mass times at St. Cuthbert's or St. Joseph's are: Saturday Vigil St Cuthbert's 5.30p.m. Sunday St Joseph's 9.30a.m. Sunday St. Cuthbert's 11.00a.m. Fr. Hughes can be contacted on 257 5801

We would love you to join us for our Harvest Assemblies next Thursday and Friday in school. Nursery, Reception, year 1 and year 2 will be holding their assembly at 9:10am on Thursday morning and Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 will be holding theirs on Friday morning at 9:10am. We will be accepting donations of tins and packets of food all through the week and all our donations will



be passed on to Nite Bite who we support every year. It would be brilliant if each child could make at least one donation each so we can support Nite Bite as much as possible.

Well done everyone for our whole school attendance of 97.2% this week. Year 2 have taken the trophy with a perfect 100%. Thank you to everyone for making sure children are in their class line ready for the school day by 8:50am every morning. All playground gates are locked by 9am, if you are running late for any reason please make sure you bring your child through the main school office.

Weekly Attendance	
Reception	95.2%
Year 1	93.3%
Year 2	100%
Year 3	97.9%
Year 4	98.8%
Year 5	99.3%
Year 6	95.7%
Whole Sch	97.2%



We can't wait for our big family cycle tomorrow lunchtime! The weather forecast is good for the day and we hope to make it all the way in to the Bike Hub in Newcastle and back again. Thank you to everyone who has signed up for the ride, we will have bikes for everyone who has requested them. If you would like to join us and haven't signed up yet please make sure you get to school for 12 noon, all children on the ride must have an adult with them.



St. Cuthbert's School Newsletter

Friday 6th October 2017

www.stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk www.northtynesidecatholic.org.uk/

#stcuthbertsns

Mass times at St. Cuthbert's or St. Joseph's are: Saturday Vigil St Cuthbert's 5.30p.m. Sunday St Joseph's 9.30a.m. Sunday St. Cuthbert's 11.00a.m. Fr. Hughes can be contacted on 257 5801

Our children have all visited North Shields Library this week and taken part in a wide range of exciting workshops. They have found out all about Bumblebear, Roald Dahl and listened to stories from a range of authors. Children in years 4, 5 & 6 also had a visit from children's author Lari Don who talked to the them about her life as a writer and how she finds inspiration for her stories. Lari stayed with the classes for most of the morning and signed books which the children had ordered. Thank you to Seven Stories for organising the visit.





great In



Almost all the pink data collection sheets have been returned to school confirming or updating contact information. If you haven't returned your pink data sheet can you please do so as soon as you possibly can, if you can't find yours please ask for another one in the school office.

Tuck shop managers; stay alert! Next week as information about your first board meeting will be getting sent out.

We have a special guest speaker from St. Oswald's visiting us next week to talk about next year's Junior Great North Run. She will be sharing

information on how to apply for a place in the run, all children have been given an application form already.

We will be celebrating our next Diversity Week during the week beginning Monday 16th October. We have lots of fantastic activities planned for all our children, including whole school art work, debates, visits and singing. You will be able to keep up to date with everything through our Twitter account and our newsletter.



St. Cuthbert's School Newsletter

Friday 6th October 2017

www.stcuthbertsrcprimary.co.uk www.northtynesidecatholic.org.uk/

#stcuthbertsns

Mass times at St. Cuthbert's or St. Joseph's are: Saturday Vigil St Cuthbert's 5.30p.m. Sunday St Joseph's 9.30a.m. Sunday St. Cuthbert's 11.00a.m. Fr. Hughes can be contacted on 257 5801

Don't forget our school choir's big performance at Tyne & Wear Citizens on Tuesday 7th November in front of over



1000 people at the Tyne



Theatre and Opera House. Tickets for the event are free and must be booked online at (sorry for the long link but it's worth it!) <a href="https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/tyne-wear-citizens-launch-assembly-doors-1730pm-start-1800pm-tickets-36189090544?utm-medium=discovery&utm-campaign=social&utm-doors-1730pm-start-1800pm-tickets-36189090544?utm-medium=discovery&utm-campaign=social&utm-

content=attendeeshare&aff=escb&utm-source=cp&utm-term=listing

Thank you for your continued support, Shaun Dillon